Xpress Super

2022/23 Annual Trustee Plan

Happy New (Financial) Year! Can you believe we are moving into 2022/23?

July

Contributing members

August

Contribution confirmations

September

October

November/December

January — Happy New Year!



February

March

April — Have you started your financial year-end planning?

Contributions

Pensions

Government benefits

May

Budget Announcements

June

Funds in pension mode

Contributions

rre——

Xpress Super Pty Ltd (“Xpress”) is an authorised representative (AR No. 1298901) of SuperGuardian (AFSL No. 485643). Any information that is financial product advice is provided by Xpress.
The advice provided is general in nature and is not personal financial product advice. The advice provided has been prepared without taking into account your objectives, financial situation or
needs and because of this you should, before acting on it, consider the appropriateness of it having regard to your objectives, financial situation and needs. You should carefully read and
consider any product disclosure statement that is relevant to any financial product that has been discussed before making any decision about whether to acquire the financial product. Please
refer to Xpress' FSG https://www.xpresssuper.com.au/download/fact_sheets/Financial-Services-Guide.pdf for contact information and information about remuneration and associations with
product issuers.




